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I am writing to register my disapproval of SMR nuclear reactors.

They should not be promoted and subsidized by the government, nor allowed to bypass transparency and public
environmental review. The Nuclear industry does not have permission to create more nuclear waste. It has no
solution for what already exists. Nor should the economic burden for developing these expensive reactors be placed
on the public. No northern community can bear such a cost. These reactors are self-serving for the survival of the
Nuclear industry.

Nuclear is too dangerous for humanity - from the contamination caused by uranium mining to the legacy of waste -
let alone the risk of accidents. It is highly immoral to pursue a nuclear future.

Living beside Bruce Power, and a potential dump for all of Canada’s used radioactive waste - NO more Nuclear!
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